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Date: 01.02.2021 

 

NOTICE  

 

This is for information of all concerned that the personal 

interview for PhD enrolment 2020-21 which was scheduled to be held 

on 03.02.2021 in the Department of Life Sciences, Dibrugarh 

University has been postponed and rescheduled the same on 

04.02.2021 due to unavoidable circumstances. 
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